


 

 

 



16/10/2003 

 

From:  Nabil Hashim 

 Director General 

 East Gas Co. 

 

To:  Abdul Fattah Al- Nsoor  

General Manager 

 CEGCO 

 

Referencing your letter (of 18/09/’03) to the Secretary General of the Ministry of Energy and Mineral 

Resources (number 6/2/11/5579), copies of which were sent to East Gas Co. and Egypt Gas Co. 

referring to your letter (number 6/2/11/3377, dated 12/06/’03).  

I will be happy to send you a copy of our letter (number 2061/2003 dated 04/09/’03), as well as Egypt 

Gas Co.’s letter requesting that the prices previously reported in our letter (dated 03/20/’02) remain 

fixed, and our letter number (857/2003 dated 05/06/’03), confirming the right of East Gas Co. to the 

full value of the station, which is US $390,000 as mentioned in our letters above.  

Kindly transfer this amount to our account number: 11005543700 $ - Ahli Bank – Main Branch – 

Sharif St. Cairo – Egypt. 

Kind regards,  

 

Nabil Hashim, Director General 

 

 

cc.  Khaldoun Qotaishat  

 Secretary General of Ministry of Energy and Mineral Resources 

 Hashemite Kingdom of Jordan   

 


